
Dear Care and Support Provider,  
 
Care and Support Provider Update 5th May 2020 
 
Please note that we are regularly updating the Care Providers page on the Sefton 
Council website with information for the public 
domain.  https://www.sefton.gov.uk/social-care/adults/adult-social-care-
providers.aspx.   
 
NEW – Financial Support Letter and Template 
In the letter sent yesterday to you we mentioned that the Local Authority and NHS 
Southport and Formby and NHS South Sefton were developing a template for you to 
record additional costs you are incurring as you are responding to the COVID 19 
crisis.  A letter from Executive Director for Adult Social Care and Health and the 
CCG Chief Officer is included in this update outlining the further steps being 
implemented around additional support and a simple template for you to complete 
and submit by Friday 15th May 2020. 
*These are on the webpage as separate items in the care home updates section. 
 
PPE Emergency Supplies Update 
Due to the improving picture on PPE supply we have experienced a reduced 
demand for PPE emergency supplies over the weekend and therefore are proposing 
we move back to a Monday to Friday Service from this week (with a 10 – 2 offer for 
the Friday 8th Bank Holiday). Please do continue to submit requests to 
EmergencyPPE@sefton.gov.uk for weekday collections. 
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